
 

       

    
  

Our Ref: MMY.JCPWE EDF Energy Sizewell B 

12th March 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 

We have had 3 Work Experience placements become available at EDF Energy (Sizewell B Power 

Station) in Leiston.  

 

It is quite a distance from school, and there is no direct transport links so it would mean that 

students would need to be taken to and from the placement by car each day.  

 

If your child is interested in one of the following placements, and you can get them there, please 

email me on m.mylrea@stowhigh.com and I can then send you the necessary form to secure the 

placement.  

 

The placements are in the following departments: 

 

• Engineering maintenance – Shadowing and assisting our maintenance team working on 
the power station equipment. 
 

• Day Operations – Part of our operations department, they control the work taking place 
on site and carry our monitoring and checks across the site. 

       

• Investment delivery – The station projects team, managing short term but high-cost 
investment in the plant, project managers, engineers, safety engineers. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

Melenie Mylrea 

 
Melenie Mylrea 
Futures Coordinator 
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